

Savings

My Money March





Dear Children,

As Goldfield Infants' and Nursery School are taking part in My Money March we thought we would like to encourage you to take part in our fund raising efforts for the school.

We therefore are giving you a tube of Smarties to enjoy.

In return we would like to ask if once you have finished them you could try and fill your tube with 20 pence pieces by doing small tasks for family and friends (tidying up, setting the table etc.)

Please seal them up and return to school on the 27th of March.

(If they are not full, please do not worry just seal them up and send them back anyway.)

All the money raised will be going towards helping develop the outside area at school.

Can you be a 'Smartie' and fill your Tube!

Many Thanks

The FROGS Team

